La Solana Painting Project

We had an amazing turnout for the Friday’s Wine and Cheese Party unveiling the
La Solana Painting Project. It was so exciting to have so much interest expressed.

The paint boards will remain up in the Clubhouse until the end of January for
everyone to view. They are also available to view on our lasolanaliving.com
website.

All residents in a household are eligible to make a selection and provide
comments. After viewing, please make your selection in one of the following
ways:

e Mark your selection with your name and condo # on the blue slips provided
by the boards and deposit it in the slot of the large paint can. Feel free to
write any comments on the back side of the blue slip.

e Send your selection and comments via email to:
colorlasolanahoa@gmail.com

Please make your selection. It is very important for your Board to know what the
residents are thinking. In February the Board will vote to choose the paint color
for our buildings.



